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Old Newsboys, a nonprofit organization which raises funds for regional children’s
charities, hosted its annual “Old Newsboys Day,” on Friday, November 16. “Old
Newsboys Day” is a fundraising event for special editions of the St. Louis Post-
Dispatch newspaper. Brad Goss – managing partner of Amundsen Davis’s St.
Louis office -- along with thousands of other volunteers participated in the event.

The special-edition of the newspaper is written by local high school students and
highlights regional charities that benefit from Old Newsboys funding. All
proceeds ensured that every child in the St. Louis area has an equal opportunity
to live a healthy, educated life.

More information on "Old Newsboys Day" can be found in St. Louis Today News.


